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From: hocin sefi <hocinsefi@yahoo.fr>

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 1:58 AM

To: Remote Sensing & GIS

Subject: Re : Please let us know your decision

Categories: Red Category

Dear cordinator; 
I am ready to continue working with you.  
Dr. Elhoucine Essefi 
Higher Institute of Applied Sciences and Technology of Gabes University of Sfax 
 
 
(216)96486996 
 
-------------------------------------------- 
En date de : Mer 14.10.15, Remote Sensing & GIS <editor.jgrs@omicsinc.com> a écrit : 
 
 Objet: Please let us know your decision 
 À: hocinsefi@yahoo.fr 
 Date: Mercredi 14 octobre 2015, 13h50 
  
 Dear Dr  Elhoucine 
 Essefi,  Greetings from the Journal 
 of Remote Sensing & GIS!  We hope you are doing great. 
 We would like to thank you, for being associated with our  Journal as an Editorial Board. To progress and run a journal  
successfully, we are depending on our Board members like  you. We need your assurance so that you will help us in  
regular editorial duties whenever required.   We request you to continue as  our editorial board member. From our side 
we can promise  that the work load will be low. If you are not willing to  continue please let us know.  Kindly mail us your 
valuable  decision at earliest 
 
  Thanks and 
 RegardsShivani Kashyap 
 Editorial 
 Coordinator 
   

Journal of Remote Sensing & GIS


